ROSS VALLEY FIRE DEPARTMENT STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of: November 13, 2013

To:

Board of Directors

From:

Roger Meagor, Fire Chief

Subject:

Rotation of Executive Officer

RECOMMENDATION:

That the Board consider the rotation of the Executive Officer.

DISCUSSION:

The Ross Valley Fire Department Joint Powers Agreement provides that the Executive Officer shall rotate among the Town Managers of Fairfax, San Anselmo, and Ross for two year terms, or such other term as may be determined by the Board. Debra Stutsman has been the Executive Officer since January 2012.